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MPLA Activities 

 Solicited news for the MPLA newsletter 

 Submitted ND job postings to MPLA webmaster 

 Read all offered board reports 

NDLA Activities 

 Attended NDLA Board Meetings 

 Submitted article to NDLA newsletter 

 Attended NDLA conference planning meeting 

North Dakota Library Activities 

 As a result of ALA’s statement on vaccinating library staff, the NDLA board approved a 

statement requesting that the North Dakota Department of Public Health specifically 

identify academic, school, and public library staff as part of the 1.B plan. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Randi Monley 

North Dakota Representative 


